
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 17th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Y6 trip to the Churchill Theatre 
 
On Thursday 10th March 2022, year 6 will attend a performance of Private 
Peaceful at the Churchill Theatre in Bromley. This will link with our English 
lessons in which we will be studying the text and also help to recap the prior 
learning on WW1. 
 
We are therefore requesting a contribution of £15 per child to be paid via 
ParentPay by Friday 7th January 2022.  We do not discriminate between those 
contributing and those who do not.  All the children will be able to participate 
provided we have sufficient contributions to make the event financially viable. If 
you would like to discuss financial support for this trip or if you require a copy of 
your ParentPay activation letter, please contact admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk.  
 
Although this visit is not until the second half of spring term, we are required to 
pay the theatre ahead of time. Another letter will be sent out closer to the time 
with the details of the trip. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Newman, Miss Thornley & Mr Sieber  
The Year 6 Team 
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